
To whom it may concern 

 

I make this submission in relation to the NMETO Phase Out. 

 

Would the government please consider that this measure apply with some consideration to the 

number of dependants?   

 

As a further indication of the government’s support for families, could they consider a carve-out 

where these changes do NOT apply when the Taxpayer has a dependent child? 

 

Taxpayer’s could understand the need to restrict government support during this time of Budget 

Deficit, but I would request that the government would equally understand that families with 

children incur more expenses that those without children, and that the pain and suffering that 

follows from ill health should not be furthered via the removal of the NMETO. 

 

Regards 

Chris Carra 

Taxpayer and Registered Tax Agent (no.71297002) 


